WELCOME TO THE SALINAS HIGH SCHOOL FFA AG BOOSTER CLUB

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year! The Salinas High School FFA Ag Booster Club is a non-profit organization comprised of parent & community volunteers who support the education of our FFA students. Proceeds of our fundraising efforts support the Chapter in many areas; we provide scholarships for graduating seniors, support the Chapter's judging team & leadership activities, and support the maintenance and materials for our Farm. We hope that you will choose to get involved!

Please join us in helping with the leadership and agricultural education of our FFA students by becoming a MEMBER of the SALINAS HIGH SCHOOL FFA AG BOOSTER CLUB. Membership dues are \$10/individual, \$20/ family, or \$50/Company/Organization. Only paid members can vote (1 vote per Company/Organization) on agenda items presented at the FFA Ag Booster Club meetings.

Please make your check payable to: SALINAS HIGH FFA AG BOOSTERS.

Parent/Guardian Members:	
1) Parent/Guardian Name:	2) Parent/Guardian Name:
Address:	
City & Zip Code:	Home Phone:
_Cell Phone:	Cell Phone:
	Email:
	tunities below that you are interested in helping with:
Working at events & activities	Baking/cooking for FFA functions
Driving FFA students to events	Transporting livestock to fairs & events
FFA Scholarship Committee	Annual Budget/Audit Committee
SHS FFA Booster Social Media	Silent Auction (in conjunction with Awards Banquet, May 2018)
Applebee's Scholarship Fundraisers	Dates TBD) Salinas Valley Fair (King City) Cowboy Food Camp (May 2018)
Help with the Trap Shoot Fundraiser	I can donate items/acquire donations (paper goods, produce, etc
Livestock (e.g., shots, showmanship	class) Other:
Special skills (related to Ag/EEA):	nat I can offer to the program (optional):
_Special skills (related to Ag/11A)	iat i can offer to the program (optional).

We look forward to meeting you at our Ag Booster meetings. Our meetings are usually held in conjunction with the FFA Student meetings for your convenience. They are usually held on Wednesdays at 5:45pm in the Agricultural Department classroom. For more information, please feel free to contact us: